	
[image: image1.wmf]
	ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
                                 SUPPORTING COMMUNITIES 


	To:
	Matthew Dempsey, Planning Officer, Development Management, 5 Pancras Square

	From:
	Edward Davis (Environmental Health Officer)

	Date:
	17 November 2021

	Re:
	Unit 2-4 112-124 Camden High Street London NW1 0RR

	Proposal:
	Details of anti-vibration measures as required by condition 9 of application reference: 2019/1602/P granted 19/02/2020, for; Change of use of first and second floor from ancillary retail (Use A1) to office (Use B1a); erection of rear extension at second floor level to provide additional office space (Use B1a); installation of mechanical plant at second floor level; and front elevation alterations (to include new shopfronts and new office entrance) and formation of new ground floor internal corridor and associated alterations to retail building (Use A1)..  

	Reference:
	Planning application ref. 2021/3968/P

	Key Points:
	The proposals are acceptable in environmental health terms


ENVIRONEMTAL HEALTH OBERVATIONS
I have reviewed drawing No. 1617/M/202 and the flext-foot details submitted by the applicant and find them complant to condition 9 of application reference: 2019/1602/P granted 19/02/2020 and I am happy for the condition to be discharged.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards 

Edward Davis 

Pollution Planning Officer

Supporting Communities

London Borough of Camden

Telephone:   02079745550/ Mobile: 07967 652382
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